Mr. Joseph Voelker

Project Manager

CHICAGO MASONRY CONSTRUCTION, INC.
841 N. Addison Ave.

Elmnurst, IL 60126

RE: 8 UNIT CONDOMINIUM BUILDING, 1935 SHERMAN AVE., EVANSTON, ILLINOIS

Dear Joseph Voelker,

On behalf of Barker Nestor, Inc., I would like to congratulate you and your entire Chicago Masonry crew on this
very successful masonry project. It was a pleasure working with you throughout, but particularly in the pre-
construction design phase. By working with us early on to value engineer the masonry portion of the project, you
greatly assisted us in having our vision transformed into reality. Your learned recommendations for masonry
materials, suppliers, and shapes allowed us to maintain the designed aesthetic while reducing the masonry costs
io a feasible {evel.

It is without reservation that i recommend you and Chicago Masonry to my clients for all iheir masonry needs.

Sincerely,

J .‘
Ryan P. Nestor, £sq.
Principal

Barker Nestor, Inc.
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